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For Immediate Release        

September 16, 2014 (Toronto, Ontario):  Gondwana Oil Corp. (“Gondwana”)(“The Company”) 
(CSE:GO) is pleased to announce the results of the voting at its Annual General Meeting  of 
shareholders held on September 11, 2014 in Toronto, Ontario (the “Meeting”) at which 
Gondwana received shareholder approval to change the name of the Company to European 
Metals Corp. The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press 
release. 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Gondwana Oil Corp. 

Ms. Vicki Rosenthal 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
(647) 478-1255 
 

Forward-Looking Statements 

Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve 
substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties.  These forward-looking statements are subject to 
numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of Gondwana Oil Corp., 
including, but not limited to, the impact of general economic conditions, industry conditions, dependence 
upon regulatory approvals, and the uncertainty of obtaining additional financing.  Readers are cautioned 
that the assumptions used in the preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the 
time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be placed on 
forward-looking statements 


